
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
We hope this correspondence finds you all well. I am sure you like ourselves our looking forward 
to a restful weekend break. 
 

 
 

 
To round up the week we had our P.4 class 
present a wonderful assembly, celebrating St. 
Brigid. The boys and girls in Mrs Mc Cooey’s 
class were excellent, telling us all about this 
particular saint and the traditions that now 
take place each year on 1st February. 
All pupils enjoyed celebrating this particular 
feast day throughout this school week making 
St. Brigid crosses. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Congratulations to our pupils of the week who 
obtained the Principal’s award for overall endeavour 
to their work in class. It is wonderful to celebrate how 
our pupils really do give of their very best. 
 
 
 
 

  Principal’s Update 3.2.23 



 
 
A huge well done to Niamh, another one of our pupils who has 
achieved the word millionaire award, as part of our ongoing work 
with Accelerated Reader. 
 
So many of our pupils are diligently reading away and I have no 
doubt will make it to the million mark very soon. 
 
 
 
 

Please find below a few important dates for your diary: 
 

 
As part of ongoing fundraising, we are holding a nonuniform day/Red day on Friday 10.2.23. Can 
payment please be made via parentpay. We look forward to seeing all our pupils wearing red 
next Friday. 
 
Mobile Library will be visiting us again on Thursday 9.2.23. Can we please urge all those pupils 
who have outstanding books to please remember to bring them in on Thursday, so they can be 
returned before any more new books are issued. 
 
Reminder: We are now at the beginning of February, can we please urge all outstanding January 
monies owed to now be paid.  We do need you to pay in advance for dinners going forward 
please. 
 

 
Yours in continued partnership 

 
C. Wadsworth and staff of St. Joseph and St. James’s P.S.  
 
Please find below St. Brigid’s blessing for the home. 
 
 

 
 
 



 


